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Upcoming Speakers Upcoming Events  
November 18
Christine Maynan
Readings from a Concerned

Hotline

November 25
*No Meeting* 

District Governor’s visit

January 19, 2010

Piccadilly Public House,
Winchester, VA

Member Birthdays

14 November, Mike Hobert
19 November, Stan Harrison

Member Anniversaries

15 November, Susan Rose, 3 years

Wedding Anniversaries

21 November, Willem & Marieke Griffioen, 34 years

Partner Birthdays

22 November, Doris Harrison



Superintendent of Schools 
Michael Murphy (left).

Mr. Murphy  shows the 
plans for the new high 
school at right and 
below. While Charles 
gives him a hand.


